
   
 

30 October 2023 
 
Dear  
 
Reference – ATISN 19192 – Dental Practices in Wales 
 
Thank you for your email received on 22 October 2023 requesting the following 
information relating to dental practices in Wales: 
  
1. The names of all dental practices. 
2. Their respective addresses. 
3. Any unique identifiers or codes, such as V codes.  
4. Classification of the practice as either 'private only' or 'mixed private/NHS’. 
 
We have decided the information requested at points 1, 2 and 4 is exempt from 
disclosure under Section 21 - Information accessible to applicant by other means of 
the Freedom of Information Act. This is because the information is available on our 
website at this link. The link takes you to a page on our website that contains all dental 
practices within Wales. There is also the option to export this information into an excel 
spreadsheet.  
 
With regards to point 3 of your request, we have undertaken a review of our records 
and have concluded that HIW does not hold this information.   
 
HIW operates within the Welsh Government’s framework for handling Freedom of 
Information requests. If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of 
your request, you can ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of 
this response. Requests for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh 
Government’s Freedom of Information Officer at:  
 
Information Rights Unit,  
Welsh Government, 
Cathays Park,  
Cardiff,  
CF10 3NQ  
 
or Email: Freedomofinformation@gov.wales  
 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.     
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:  Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF. 
 

https://www.hiw.org.uk/service-index?search_api_fulltext=&latlon%5Bdistance%5D%5Bfrom%5D=32&latlon%5Bvalue%5D=&field_service_type%5B16%5D=16&display_map=false&_ga=2.212816276.1036518063.1698154917-510103949.1670503145
https://www.hiw.org.uk/service-directory.csv?search_api_fulltext=&latlon%5Bdistance%5D%5Bfrom%5D=32&latlon%5Bvalue%5D=&field_service_type%5B16%5D=16&display_map=false&_ga=2.212816276.1036518063.1698154917-510103949.1670503145&page&_format=csv
mailto:Freedomofinformation@gov.wales


 

  
 

  

However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a complaint 
until it has been through our own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 


